
From: soon yi previn [REDACTED]
Sent: Saturday, February 13, 2016 9:59 PM
To: jeffrey E.
Subject: Re:

I'm checking on this to see if it's possible. As soon as I hear back I will let you know. If it is possible, Woody would like to make it for the third and fourth.

Sent from Soon-Yi's iPhone 📱

On Feb 13, 2016, at 11:25 AM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:

I know it might be difficult , and i will stick to the plan for the 24th, if need be , but i will need to return to paris. the markets are getting worse in europe. could we move the utah trip to the following week, . march 2..3 4 . ? I know woody starts filming the 7th you said. please let me know. I am sensitive to the change , and will of course keep to our plan if too much trouble

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved